Marketing Minute December 31, 2016

Hey Sagamore Nation! Let's make 2017 a year that we hear all about your good unit stories. What would that be? ANYTHING! Send us a note about your:

- Cub Scout Blue & Gold Banquet
- Troop Court of Honor
- New Eagle Scout
- Leaders who complete training or earn recognitions
- Good Turns/Service Projects
- Fun festivals with which you help
- Heroic tales
- Successful meeting ideas that your boys just LOVED
- Fun outings and new adventures

We know that you all are doing a lot, and we WANT to hear about it!! If you have photos, send them as well! Email to <u>Sagamore.PR@Scouting.org</u>. Most likely you'll be featured on our Facebook page and possibly even Twitter. Let's make 2017 a year where we #ShareSagamoreSuccess even more!!